From: Bohl, James

To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: 1550 N Prospect
Date: Saturday, August 12, 2017 8:28:57 AM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Amanda R Braun <abraun25@uwm.edu>
Date: August 12, 2017 at 7:18:52 AM CDT

To: "jbohl@milwaukee.gov" <jbohl@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: 1550 N Prospect

Mr. Bohl,

I recently learned that there is potential for a residential project at 1550
N Prospect Avenue in Milwaukee and am reaching out to share my
support. As the Athletics Director at UWM, | spend a great deal of time
and energy with my staff to recruit talented people to our administration
and coaching staffs. Quality housing near campus is an important part of
what we sell and this project will continue to elevate Milwaukee as a
wonderful place to work, play and live. | hope this project moves ahead
and appreciate your time and consideration.

Best,

Amanda
Go Panthers!

Amanda Braun
Director of Athletics
University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee

Education Leadership Integrity

134 Horizon League Titles | 40 NCAA Tournament Appearances

7 Horizon League McCafferty Trophies | 34 Consecutive Semesters of
3.0+ GPA

#PANTHERPROUD

@MKEPanthers

@MKE_ADBraun

Support the Panthers https://givetouwm.uwmfdn.org/
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